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MEETINGS OF TIB CI~ES IT1LLI~dS SOCIETY

28 November 1981 : Glen Cavaliero will speak on 'Charles Williams and 20th century
Verse Drama.

27 February 1982 : James Brabazon will speak on 'Greater Love - a comparison of
Charles Williams and Albert Schweizer'.

28 1iay 1982
(AGM)

John Heath- Stubbs will speak on 'Charles Williams and the 20th

century literary tradition'.

Please bring copies of any books

is no fee for members, bttt 50p
one guest.) and this should be

Society meetings are held at 2.30pm at Liddon House,. 24 South Audley Street,

London W.I. (North Audley Street is' the second turning to the right, south. off

Oxford Street, going from Marble Arch towards Oxford Circus; after Grosvenor

Square it becomes South Audley Street. Another convenient access is from
Park LaJl.e.)

Each meeting is followed by discussion and tea.

which might be referred to at a meeting. There
mus~ be paid for a guest (each meniliermay bring
naJI.dedto the person in charge of the meeting.

The Society's Lending LibrariaJI.brings a selection of library books which may be

borrowed by members.

LONDON READING GROUP

For information please contact Richard Wallis, 6 Matlock Court, Kensington Park
Road, London WII 6BS. Telephone 221 0057.

S.w. LONDON READING GROUP OF THE SOCIETY

For information please contact Martin MoynihaJI., 5 The Green, Wimbledon, London SWI9.

Telephone 946 7964.

OXFORD READING GROUP

For information please contact either Anne Scott (tel: Oxford 53897), or

Brenda Boughton (tel: Oxford 55589).

CHARLES WILLIAMS SOCIETY SUMJ.1ERCONFERENCE: 5 SEPrEMEER 1981

The Society held a successful and enjoyable Conference in the church of st Andrew­
By-The-nardrobe in central London. In the morning Brian Horne spoke of 'The House

of the Octopus' aJl.dof parallels he found between Charles Williams' plays and
Berthold Brecht's principles of Epic Theatre. JOaJI.~allis gave us 'Charles ~illiams

and Samuel Johnson: some suggested Parallels' •. Both these talks led to lively and

interesting.discuss~on. After lunch. luchard Wallis led us on a walk to (and into)

Dr Johnson's house in Gough Square, which was much enjoyed in the - now traditional

for C.~1. Society Conferences - lovely sunshine. In ~~e afternoon we read 'The House

of the Octopus', a few parts having been allocated beforehaJI.d, the rest read in turn

by other members present, who also made a fine Chorus. ~e were very pleased to

welcome new member Sister 1liriam Claire O.S.F. from the U.S.A., who is staying in

London, and also Mrs Angelika Sch.'>leider,.who postponed her return home to Germany
to be with us. Many thanks to Brian Home and to Joan Wallis (who had only returned

from' holiday the previous night) for their fascinating tRlks. lUSO to P~ch~d ~811is

for leading the lunchtime walk, Thelma Shuttleworth for so expertly organising the

play-reading, Adrian Thomas for transporting the refreshments and to Father Coleman

for allowing us to use his beautiful church again.

- I -




